42212014 State of Utah Mall - Re; proposed charge for rooftop solar and all residential net metering customers in Utah

On Mon, Apr 21, 2014 at 5:21 PM, KrisTina Schmidt <kristina@xmission.com> wrote:
. Dear Ms. Wilson,

. This is the first time [ have ever wiitten anybody in regards to utilities, or any government agency. But, | feel so
- strongly against the Rocky Mountain Power proposed charge for solar and net metering I need to let somebody
. know that this just feels so wrong in so many ways.

- KrisTina Schmidt
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